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February 22, 1982 

Richard F. Dworsky 
Bureau of Land ~~nagement 
701 C Street, Box 13 
Anchorage, Alaska 99513 

Dear Mr. ~10rsKY: 

99510 
276-2653 

At a recent Alaska Hater Resources Board meeting in So'ldotna, 
linda D\'light made a request for the Board to review a draft of a 
Surrrnary of Alaska Hater Resource Research Needs that is being 
developed by a committee of the Alaska Council of Science and 
Technology. 

The Hater Resources Board vtould be pleased to review your 
sum.ary. 

We will be meeting again on April 14, 15 and 16 in Juneau; 
however, linda stated the summary may not be finished lby then. 
We \'Jill meet again in September. You may wish to submit a copy 
for our revie\'1 prior to our September meeting. Our sti:tff in the 
Water Management Section will be able to assist you in getting 
copies to the Board members. 

Thank you for this opportunity to be of service to your Council. 

Sincerely, 

RICHARD H. SINS, Chairman . -
Alaska Water Resources Board 
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